
  
Rathgael House 
43 Balloo Road 
Rathgill 
Bangor 
BT19 7PR 

24 September 2015 
 

 

Dear Colleagues 
 
Building on the Department’s commitment to share information and advice in relation 
to Child Protection and Safeguarding matters, I would draw your attention to the 
enclosed leaflet produced by the Safeguarding Board NI on ‘Sexting and the Law’.  
 
This provides practical advice and guidance for Principals, Boards of Governors and 
School Staff on the issue of Sexting and the legal position surrounding it.  
 
Please bring this to the attention of relevant staff in your organisation. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 

ANGELA KANE 
Head of Pupil Support Team 
 

 

 

To:  

Chairs of Boards of Governors and Principals of all grant-aided 
schools 
Education Authority 
Council for Catholic Maintained Schools 
Northern Ireland Council for Integrated Education 
Comhairle na Gaelscolaiochta 
Governing Bodies Association 
Proprietors of Independent Schools 
CCEA  
YCNI 
 

      Pupil Support Team 


